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  Dear Professor Röpke, 

 

   Please find enclosed my article “Quantum Nonlocality with Single Detector and 

Superluminal Transfer of Information”. It is my hope that you will be able to accept it for 

publication in Annalen der Physik. 

   I believe that my article is appropriate for the Annalen, especially in the context of its 

history. 

   I state that the paper has not been submitted simultaneously to another journal. 

   If possible, please do not send my article to referees from Italy since I  have found logical 

errors contained in their works. 

   Yours faithfully, 
   Zbigniew Andrzej Nowacki 
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